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Assalaamalaikum Parents! Truly, it has been a cold winter week and I pray everyone 
has kept warm and remained safe. The attendance has been very low so a lot of 
what I planned to teach will be delayed to next week, Insha’Allah. Dear Parents, 
while you read to your child, have them point out the sight words to you. This is a 
good way to remind them of what they have learned in class. Thank you for your 
patience and support in our kindergartners’ learning experience.  

Feb 18th: President’s Day-  
                 No school  

sc-      tw-          blue 

sl-       tr-          find 

sk-       sw-         me 

sm-            are         where           

sn-       too         it 

sp-       -ct         have 

st-          we 

• Please remember to sign and return 
your child’s report card that was 
distributed on Friday the 25th 

• Continue reading to your child and 
signing their reading log  

• Continue to review your child’s 
counting from 1 to 100

Our two stars this week are Amar Siari and Salsabil 
Abuhashish. They were able to make it to school 
on both Tuesday and Friday in this freezing 
weather. Not only that, they helped organize the 
books in our library and practiced all their sight 
words using alphabet blocks. Salsabil and Amar are 
so excited to learn and grow, as are all of our 
kindergarteners, Alhumdulillah. 

We will continue cutting and pasting the new sight 
words, beginning blends and now, even ending 
blends for the new sight boards. With all these 
new words and blends we have learned, we will 
create a book. In math, we will learn how to count 
money. For social studies, I am focusing on 
behaviors that are allowed, not allowed and 
evaluating the students using chart paper with 
categories. Insha’Allah I look forward to seeing 




